

Defending for 52 Years

1969-2021

February 15, 2021

Memorial Baptist Church 3693 SE 95th Street Ocala, FL 34480

Dear friends at Memorial Baptist Church:

Religious Liberties have been under fire more than ever before in this new era, and these liberties are being tested each and every day. Your donation of \$150 enables us to continue our work in making sure that our First Amendment rights will continue to be a part of American history. We have seen too many ministries being trodden upon and heard countless struggles by pastors during this pandemic. While the world is full of darkness, you are helping spread the light of the Gospel.

Because of your gracious gift, ministries around the country are continuing to spread this light. New churches and ministries are being created to help spread the love of Christ and His saving grace. We have helped thousands of individuals over the years start new ministries, and we are so excited to see what 2021 has in store as new people are following God's call. Thank you for your giving heart. May the Lord provide for all your needs!

Your legal missionary,

David C. Gibbs, Jr.

DCG:kk